City of Hopkins Guiding Principles

 Anticipate the needs of the City
for the next 20 years. The facility
needs to consider the long-term
build out of the City.

 Achieve best function
organization for the department,
not just expansion.

 The facilities should strive to be
safe for staff, but also be open
and publically welcoming.

* Plan for common sense
sustainable approaches for
buildings and operations to
create long term solutions that
are fiscally responsible.

* A comfortable work
environment which staff and city
takes pride in.

 The facility solutions should
showcase the City’s rich history
and commitment to the arts.




